From: Ryan Marguez
To: Kevin McGill
Cc: Thai-Chau Le
Subject: RE: 384 FCB Parking Analysis Update
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 4:53:16 PM
Attachments: image002.png

image003.png

image004.png

image005.png

image006.png

Hey Kevin,

Apologies. PW is good with this and agree with Jaime’s recommendations. Please let us review any
Coa that has them modify right of way.

Thanks,

Ryan Marquez
Senior Engineer | Public Works
City of Foster City

From: Kevin McGill <kmcgill@fostercity.org>
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 4:42 PM
To: Ryan Marquez <rmarquez@fostercity.org>
Cc: Thai-Chau Le <tle@fostercity.org>
Subject: 384 FCB Parking Analysis Update

Hey Ryan,
Just following up to see if you had a chance to draft up your comments for 384 FCB.

Applicant is anxious to get on a PC meeting agenda but wanted to make sure there was nothing you
saw as an issue.

Sincerely,

Kevin McGill
Assistant Planner
Planning/Code Enforcement and Building Division
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